
“As a current student general board member, I believe I have held and 

presented the ASGC core values and responsibilities well. I have 

enjoyed being able to have a voice to help improve Grossmont 

colleges campus. If taking under consideration and approved again for 

another opportunity to serve and represent the students of 

Grossmont College for another year, I would continue to provide the 

best of my abilities and help support this campus grow.”

Consuelo Trujillo
ASGC General Board of Directors




